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Going to the International Microwave Symposium 2018? 
 
Visit us at Booth #2150. 
 
Every visitor will be able to register to win a Probing 
Doesn’t Have to be a Bear! VT Teddy Bear! 
 
Bring this ticket when you visit us and you’ll get an 
extra registration to win! 
 
Drawings will occur daily in the afternoon and we’ll ship 
your bear to you if you win! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  


